
 

Date: 29/03/2025   

 
 
 
 

Reconstruction of Concrete K&G, Layback, 

Footpath and Driveway at Bydown Street, 

Neutral Bay. 
 

Dear Resident/Stakeholder,  
   
Stateline Asphalt Pty Ltd has been contracted to carry out works for Council. Details are 
provided below. 
 

• Street:                     Bydown Street, Neutral Bay 

• Location:                 Along Southside from the Pedestrian Crossing at No; 18 to the 
Southern boundary of school at 10 Bydown Street. 

• Start Date:              Saturday, 12/04/2025            

• Working Hours:       7AM – 5PM (Day Shift)            

• Duration:                 1 - 2 Weeks (WEATHER PERMITTING)             
 
The scope of work encompasses public domain improvements at Neutral Bay Public School, 

including the reconstruction of concrete kerb and gutter (K&G), layback, footpath, and driveways. 

The project area extends along the north bound lane from property number 10 Bydown Street to 

the pedestrian crossing at No. 18, Bydown Street, Neutral Bay. 

Street parking will be restricted along the work zone, please make alternative parking 

arrangements during working hours.  

The work to be undertaken is noisy, however every effort will be made to minimise the impact to 

residents. 

We apologise for any inconvenience that may arise as a result of these works. Your co-operation 

and patience will help us finish our work quickly and allow conditions to return to normal. 

Should you wish to discuss the above, please do not hesitate to contact our project manager 

Nader on 0410 421 999. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 
 
Pubudu Jayathilaka 
Contracts Manager 
Stateline Asphalt 
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